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May 3, 2018

Mr. Phillip A. Washington, CEO

Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority
One Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Mr. Washington:

Nominees for the Metro Gateway Cities Service Council
Acting in its capacity as the convening coalition of the Metro Gateway Cities
Service Council, the Board of Directors of the Gateway Cities Council of
Governments has nominated three Service Council members to fill seats expiring
on June 30, 2018.
At its regularly scheduled meeting of May 2, 2018, the Gateway Cities Council of
Governments Board of Directors nominated Mr. Wally Shidler, Mr. Richard
Burnett, and Ms. Jo Ann Eros Delgado, to fill the seats expiring June 30, 2018. A
copy of the nominee’s application is enclosed.
We would appreciate your assistance in agendizing the nominations for
confirmation by the MTA Board of Directors at the next regularly scheduled
meeting.

Sincerely,

Vtresg Ifyfie—

Nancy Pfeffer
Executive Director

Enclosure

Cc: Ms. Dolores Ramos, Sr. Administrative Analyst, Regional Service Councils

16401 Paramount Boulevard s Paramount, California 90723 ® phone (562) 663-6850 fox (562) 634-8216

www.gatewaycog.org




NDED 3
ERIC GARCETTI
MAYOR

April 25, 2018

Mr. Gary Spivack

Deputy Executive Officer

Metro Regional Service Councils
One Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Mr. Spivack,

| hereby submit the nomination of Ms. Jenny Daniels Freese to be appointed as a
representative on the San Fernando Valley Service Council, for term ending on June
30, 2021. Ms. Freese will fill the vacancy created by Vahid Khorsand, whose term will

end on June 30, 2018,

| certify that in my opinion Ms. Freese is qualified for the work that will devolve upon
hier, and that | make this appointment solely in the interest of the City.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.
Sincerely,

a0

ERIC GARCETTI
Mayor

EG:cl
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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

869 KENNETH HAHN HALL OF ADMINISTRATION / LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 80012
Tel: 213-974-5555 Fax: 213-974-1010

KATHRYN BARGER

SUPERVISOR, FIFTH DISTRICT

April 27, 2018

Mr. Gary Spivack

Deputy Executive Officer
Metro Service Councils

1 Gateway Plaza, MS 99-7-2
Los Angeles, CA 90012
spivackg@metro.net

Dear Mr. Spivack:

This letter serves as my recommendation to reappoint David Perry as my representative to
the Los Angeles County Metro San Fernando Valley Service Council.

David resides in the San Fernando Valley and has served as my transportation policy deputy
since I took office in December 2016. Prior to that, he served as the transportation policy
deputy to Supervisor Michael D. Antonovich and as his field deputy in the Santa Clarita
Valley for eight years.

In his capacity as my policy deputy, David has gained extensive knowledge and experience
in the area of transportation and related issues affecting the San Fernando Valley and the
region. He will continue to serve the San Fernando Valley well.

Sincerely,
VQ’T‘HRY‘N BARGER

Supervisor, Fifth District

KB:dpo
ANTELOPE VALLEY EAST SAN GABRIEL VALLEY SAN FERNANDO VALLEY SAN GABRIEL VALLEY SANTA CLARITA VALLEY

42455 10th Street West, Suite 104 615 East Foothill Boulevard, Suite A 21543 Plummer Street 215 N. Marengo Avenue, Suite 120 27441 Tourney Road, Suite 180
Lancaster, CA 83534 San Dimas, CA 91773 Chatsworth, CA 91311 Pasadena, CA 91101 Santa Clarita, CA 91355
(661) 726-3600 (809) 394-2264 (818) 993-5170 (626) 356-5407 (B61) 287-3657
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City of
Arcadla April 23, 2018

Mr. Gary Spivack

Deputy Executive Officer
Metra Service Councils

1 Gateway Plaza, M5 99-7-2
Los Angeles, CA 80012

Dominic Lazzaretro
City Manager

RE: Annual Appointments to Metro San Gabriel Valley Service Council

Dear Mr. Spivack:

| am in receipt of your letter dated January 18, 2018 regarding the annual
appaintment to the Metro San Gabriel Valley Service Council. On behalf of the cities
of El Monte, Temple City, end Arcadia, | would like to formally resubmit Arcadia
Council Member Roger Chandler as our nominee to serve during the July 1, 2018 -
June 30, 2021 term.

The City of Arcadia and our partners in E! Monte and Temple City appraciate the
waork that the Metro Service Council’s parform in determining routes and schedules
for commuters throughout the Sar Gabriel Valley and heyond.

Cordially,

B

Daminic Lezzaretto
City Manager

cc: Alex Hamilton, City Manager, City of El Monte
Bryan Cook, City Manager, City of Temple City

240 West Hunringron Dirive
Post Oftice Box 60021
Arcadia, CA 91066-6021
(626) 5745401

(626) 446-5729 Fax
diarzarerrof@ArcadiaCA _pov
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sheoog@southbaycities.org

COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS wa.southbaycities.org

SOUTH BAY CITIES (310) 371-7222
—

April 30, 2018

The Honorable Eric Garcetti, Chair

& Members of the Board

Los Angeles Metropolitan Transportation Authority
1 Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, California 90012

Re: Nominations for the Members of the South Bay Service Council

The South Bay Metro Service Council has been extremely successful since its inception. The
dedicated people on our council have worked with Metro staff to make changes in service to
improve efficiency and coordination of the transit services provided by the Metro in our sector.

The South Bay Cities Council of Governments (SBCCOG) takes its responsibility to nominate
members to the council very seriously and with this letter we are submitting our nominees to fill
the three seats whose terms are expiring. Recommended after receiving the approval of the
SBCCOG Board of Directors at the meeting of April 26, 2018 are the current incumbents: Don
Szerlip (Redondo Beach businessman), Charles Michel Deemer (Torrance Environmental
Commissioner) and Dan Medina (Gardena Councilmember). These appointments are all for 3
years.

We request that you agendize the appointment of these representatives for as soon as possible
so they can be seated in July, 2018.

Please notify us when the appointments are confirmed or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

¢ “\‘ELQ__

Kurt Weideman
SBCCOG Chair
Councilman, City of Torrance

cc: Phil Washington, CEO

LOCAL GOVERNMENTS IN ACTION

Carson  El Segundo Gardena Hawthome Hermosa Beach Inglewood Lawndale Lomita
Los Angeles  Manhattan Beach  Palos Verdes Estates Rancho Palos Verdes Redondo Beach  Rolling Hills
Rolling Hills Estates  Tomrance  Los Angeles District #15  Los Angeles County
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ERIC GARCETTI
Mayor

February 21, 2018

Mr. Gary Spivack

Deputy Executive Officer

Metro Regional Service Councils
One Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Mr. Spivack,
| hereby submit the nomination of Mr. George Taule to be reappointed as a
representative on the Westside/Central Metro Service Council, for term ending on June

30, 2021.

| certify that in my opinion Mr. Taule is qualified for the work that will develve upon him,
and that | make this appointment solely in the interest of the City.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.
Sincerely,

7 0

ERIC GARCETTI
Mayor

EG:cl
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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF LLOS ANGELES

821 KENNETH HAHN HALL OF ADMINISTRATION / LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012
Tel: 213-974-3333 Fax: 213-625-7360_Sheilagbos.lacounty.gov

SHEILA KUEHL

CHAIR OF THE BOARD
SUPERVISOR, THIRD DISTRICT

May 2, 2018

Mr. Gary Spivack

Deputy Executive Officer

Metro Regional Service Councils
One Gateway Plaza MS 99-7-2
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Mr. Spivack,

This letter serves as the recommendation to appoint Madeline Brozen to serve as the Third District
representative on the Westside Central Service Council for the term of July 1, 2018 - June 30, 2020.

| am confident that Ms. Brozen's knowledge and experience in the fields of transportation and
urban planning will serve the Westside Central Service Council well.

Please let me know if you need any additional information. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Sheila Kuehl
Chair of the Board
Supervisor, 3rd District

NE:sl
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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

866 KENNETH HAHN HALL OF ADMINISTRATION / LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012 /(213) 974-2222

MARK RIDLEY-THOMAS
SUPERVISOR, SECOND DISTRICT

April 16, 2018

Ms. Michelle Jackson

Board Secretary

Metropolitan Transportation Authority
One Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Reappointment of Mr. Elliott Petty to the Westside/Central Service
Council

Dear Ms. Jackson:

| write in support of nominating Mr. Elliott Petty for reappointment to the
Westside/Central Service Council (Council) for the seat which expires on June
30, 2018. Mr. Petty continues to make positive contributions to the Council.
Please place his nomination on the next Metro Board agenda for consideration.

If you have any questions, please contact Karly Katona from my office at
213.974.2222.

With hope,

flad i do. 2ol

MARK RIDLEY-FHOMAS
Supervisor, Second District
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WESTSIDE CITIES
COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS

Date: May 4, 2018

To: Gary Spivack
Deputy Executive Officer, Metro

From: Cecilia Estolano
Executive Directors, WSCCOG

CC: Eric Geier, Community Relations Manager, Metro
Dolores Ramos, Sr. Administrative Analyst, Metro
Martha Eros, Transportation Planner, City of Beverly Hills

Subject: Westside Cities COG Re-Appointment to the Metro Westside/Central Service
Council

On March 8, 2018, the Westside Cities Council of Governments (WSCCOG) Board reappointed
Ms. Martha Eros to another 3-year term as the WSCCOG representative to the Metro
Westside/Central Service Council beginning July 1, 2018 and ending June 30, 2021. The
WSCCOG Board voted unanimously to approve Ms. Goodman’s reappointment.

Please accept this reappointment on behalf of the WSCCOG Board. Please contact the WSCCOG
Project Director Winnie Fong at winnie @estolanolesar.com or at (213) 612-4545.
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